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Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day
St Mark’s Church of England Primary School

Dear Parents / Carers
Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a great time with your family and a nice Easter break. We finished another very successful term; Pearl class are gaining some new friends this term and we hope they feel very welcome and happy in their new environment. Our children are all happy, confident and eager to explore and learn. For this summer term, we have chosen the topic ‘Mini Beasts’ as it is an area of learning that our children are very interested in. 

We are also delighted to announce that our children will continue having music sessions with Ms Miles once a week. We know how much our children enjoy music and movements and this will be a great opportunity to take their interest further.
We are also very lucky to have a weekly Spanish session with Ms Canno.
A few reminders for the summer term: 
· We would like to continue our cooking sessions with the children, this is only possible if we have a £5/term
     donation per child
· Please ensure your children come to school with the uniform, have water bottles and labeled spare clothes
· Sun protection cream and a sun hat (both labeled) is essential during the summer term 
· Please make sure you are always on time to collect your children at the end of the school day
Please do not hesitate to speak to us if you need, we are always happy to help.

Best wishes,
           Katerina & Kerrie
Sussex Way, Islington, London, N19 4JF t. 020 7272 5967 f. 020 7561 9013
admin@st-marks.islington.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Martha Braithwaite
 Deputy Head: Matthew Jones
Assistant Head: Sarah Bearfoot
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